
TEAM NEUTRINO

Robot Reveal
On Sunday, February 23rd we finished our build season with 
a splash! There, we invited members of the community to 
come see our 2025 robot Leviathan in action. During this 
event, we announced our Woodie Flowers mentor award 
nominee: Moriah Zimmerman. We also announced student 
nominees for the Dean's List award: Chetas A and Sarah Y.

Bumpers
After finishing all of the mechanical aspects, the final 
touch for our robot was making the bumpers! Students 
worked on making the bumpers easily replaceable during 
competitions, as the bumper color will change between 
matches depending on what side they are on.

Frozen Fiesta
Team Neutrino attended a scrimmage at West Valley High 
School called Frozen Fiesta. There, they were able to test 
this year's robot on a full field. The awards subteam also 
hosted an Impact Exchange on presentations and Q&A 
sections, reaching 5 different teams. 
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4-H Gala 
Senior team member Meabh Hennessy attended a 4-H 
Gala on February 21st along with team captains Sarah and 
Anika. There they showcased last season’s 2024 robot 
Valkyrie, and Meabh accepted the Iowa 4-H Foundation 
Contributing Youth award for her efforts with Team 
Neutrino. Congrats to Meabh!


